
CITY COUNCIL 
11 MAY 1995 

DEFERRED ITEMS • 

• 

Case No. 7140: Rezoning of Lands for the 
Rebuilding of Seaview United Baptist 
Church and Seaview Memorial Park 

A public hearing to consider this matter had been 
held on Wednesday, 3 May 1995. 

MOVED by Alderman Blumenthal, seconded by Alderman  
Uteck that  Halifax City Council approve the rezoning of the 
lands for the proposed Seaview United Baptist Church and the 
lands of Seaview Memorial Park to "P" (Park and Institutional 
Zone), as set out in Appendix I of the supplementary staff 
report of 1 May 1995 entitled Case No. 7140: Rezoning of Lands 
for the Rebuilding of Seaview United Baptist Church and Seaview 
Memorial Park. 

The City Clerk advised that Aldermen Maher and Stone 
had been absent from the 3 May public hearing. 

The motion was put and passed  with Aldermen Maher and 
Stone abstaining. 

Case No. 5419: Amendment to Development 
Agreement - Stanley Park  

A public hearing to consider this matter had been 
held on Wednesday, 3 May 1995. 

A letter dated 8 May 1995 was submitted from Mr. Tom 
Swanson, P.Eng., President of Alderney Consultants Limited, 
with regard to concerns raised during the 3 May public hearing. 
Also received was a further petition dated 4 May 1995 
containing the signatures of approximately 30 residents of the 
Quarry Road/Walsh Court area which was submitted by Mr. 
Roderick MacArthur, Jr. 

MOVED by Alderman Hanson, seconded by Deputy Mayor 
Adams that: 

(1) the application by Alderney Consultants Limited for 
an amendment to the development agreement for the 
Stanley Park development pursuant to Section 
62(B)(1) of the Land Use Bylaw, Mainland Area, be 
approved by Halifax City Council; 


